
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

Safeguarding at Great St Mary’s 
 

Here at Great St Mary’s we have policies and procedures in place 
to safeguard children, young people, and vulnerable adults, 

and we take this responsibility very seriously. 
 

If you have any concerns relating to safeguarding at Great St Mary’s, 
please contact our Parish Safeguarding Officer - Jane Johnson. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Jane may be contacted on 07808 684357 
or at safeguarding@sawbridgeworthchurch.org.uk 

 
Our Deputy Parish Safeguarding Officer is Hazel Mead 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hazel may be contacted on 07709 068882 
 

Working for a safer church 


